
Baker County Health Department is continuing to work on providing services for 
all individuals in Baker County. The Health Department has maintained 
community partners and hopes to expand partnerships to develop programs to 
decrease any health disparities amongst members within the community.  
 

The Health Department anticipates hosting various health and preparedness fairs, 
expanding our health education, and learning how the environment is affecting 
our health. This work cannot be completed without other organizations, 
stakeholders, and community members. 
 


